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Official Information request- 190919

Thank you for your 19 September email about Radio Spectrum use. You asked under section
12 of the OIA:

1. Any briefings, policies or other information developed within your agency or information
of projects funded thereto by your agency regarding radio spectrum use since 1 January
2019.

This letter confirms that the Health Quality & Safety Commission has no involvement with Radio
Spectrum, and has neither provided any briefings, policies or other information, or developed
projects funded for Radio Spectrum.

You have the right, by way of complaint under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982
to the Ombudsman, to seek an investigation and review of the Commission's decision.

Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
0800 802-602.
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